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From: <DebraLarsen~bIm.gov>
To: <SJC7@NRC.gov>
Date: 5/23106 6:27PM
Subject: Review of Draft EA, WNI Split Rock Site

Mr. Cohen,

We had reviewed the Draft EA for WNI's Split Rock Site at Jeffrey City,
Wyoming (TAC L51881) and are sending a letter to Mr. Janosko. There were
no comments or concerns. Mark Newman from the BLM Rawlins Field Office
assisted us with the review since we did not have a geologist here at the
time.

Also, for your future information Jack Kelly has retired as Field Manager.
Lander's new Field Manager is Bob Ross.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Thank you

Debra L. Larsen
Land Law Examiner
Bureau of Land Management
Lander Field Office
PO Box 589
Lander, WY 82520
Phone: 307-332-8417
Fax: 307-332-8444
email: DebraLarsen~bIm.gov
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